DPC Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes
January 21, 2009
Attendees:  Husam Abdallah, Jack Akester, Burley Melton, Kathy Murphy (via phone), Kevin Murphy (via phone), Susan Robinson and Gary Wirt. 
Excused:  Wanda Boston

Guests:  Bill McNabb



	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Approval of Minutes

	Minutes were reviewed and approved with changes.  
	Informational.

	New Business

Recovery Mall 

Mitchell
Kent 2 Psychiatrist

Family Town Hall

Staffing

PSI
	Daphne Warner provided the following information regarding the Recovery Mall:  

· Goal is to have all patients attend 4 groups per day, two in the morning and 2 in the afternoon.

· There are a variety of groups that are lead by various disciplines.

· Patients that are not stable attend groups on their unit.

· 80 – 100 patients attend the recovery mall daily.

· Treatment team works with the patient when signing them up for their groups.

· Groups are available Monday – Friday.
Ms. Boston asked to come and tour the Recovery Mall.  Susan will ask Beth Hurley to contact everyone with possible dates. 

Nancy Pearsall provided the following information regarding her unit:

· Maintenance issues have been cleared up and the response to maintenance request has improved.
· The footprint for the building is complete and they are waiting for budget approval.  In the meantime, they are practicing separation.

· Security staff have been hired to work directly on the unit.  This has minimized the need for codes and situations are de-escalated much quicker due to their presence.  

Dr.  Lee started today as the psychiatrist on Kent 2.

A brochure was handed out that provided information about the DPC Family Town Hall.

We currently have a full compliment of nursing staff, which has not been the case in years. 

An open house was held for a PSI group home – everyone seemed pleased with the new house.  Consumers were planning to move this week.     


	

	Next Meeting
	The next DPC Advisory Committee Meeting is scheduled for March 18, 2009 at 2:30 p.m.


	Informational


